
 

 

 

May 30, 2023 

 

 

Appointment of a New Board Member of the Sustainability Standards Board of Japan 

 

The Financial Accounting Standards Foundation (FASF) is pleased to announce the 

appointment of a new Board Member of the Sustainability Standards Board of Japan (SSBJ), 

Yohei Sekiguchi, Manager, Sustainability Transformation Section, Corporate Planning Dept., 

Mitsui Sumitomo Insurance Co., Ltd., effective June 1, 2023.  

 

 

Contact: 

Akira Kawashima, General Manager, General Affairs Dept., Financial Accounting Standards 

Foundation 

Telephone: +81.3.5510.2711 

Email: soumu@fasf-j.jp 


